
March
Fourteenth.
1927.

Mrs. R. E. Paterson, 
214 Drumond Street, 
Montreal.

PER30U/X

Dear Mrs# Paters on $

I have received a communication from 
Dr. C.?. Martin, De on of the McGill Ifodical School, in which he 
gives the pleasing information that you have been good enough to 
give a scholarship of )400.00 a year for the next five years to 
the McGill Medical School for the purpose of attracting students 
who, through lack of means, would he unable to take advantage of 
the course here.

I have today given this information 
(without disclosing your identity) to the Press and it will appear 
in tomorrow morning* s Gazette and in all papers served by the 
Canadian Press Association.

I will have pleasure in reporting this 
at the next meeting of the Board of Governors and I know you will 
receive from them a mat cordial expression of gratitude. May I 
for myself and for the Medical School thank you most sincerely 
for this practical evidence of your good will and support.

I am, dear Mrs* Paterson,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal

•..


